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‘Let Your Light Shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 

Dear Parents,  

This week, I have had the privilege of being able to observe in some of the classrooms and it has 

been wonderful to see how focused and engaged the children were in their learning.  I am sure 

you will enjoy seeing some of the amazing work that the children have produced when you come 

to parent’s meetings next week.  If you still haven’t signed up, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher at the beginning or end of the day. 

On Tuesday morning we had a whole school art day linked to our school vision, ‘Let Your Light 

Shine’.  The children had a lovely morning practising their drawing and painting skills and 

revisiting our vision. 

We really appreciate all your support this term with making cakes for the school council’s bake 

sale, donating for our Christingle, and continuing to support your children with their home 

learning and additional nativity scripts!  It is all much appreciated. 

Warm wishes, 

Mrs Charlotte Hall (Headteacher) 

 

Christian Values 

Our Christian value this term is Compassion.  The 

children are continuing to explore this in class 

and through daily worship. 

 

                                                                              
 

Headteacher’s Awards 

I have been delighted to give 

Headteacher’s awards to Edie-Rose (year 

2), Lev (year 2), Harlie (year 2), Olivia 

(year 2) and Thomas (year 2) for their 

amazing maths work! 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you are worried about the safety of any child, then please speak to one of the following 

members of staff:  Mrs Charlotte Hall, Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr James Batchelor, 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Sarah Malik, Governor responsible for Safeguarding. 
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Data Changes & Attendance 

Please can any outstanding data and consent forms be returned to the school office as soon as 

possible to ensure we have the most up to date contacts for your children.  Thank you for your 

support with this. 

Please check the term dates and avoid booking holidays during term time.  Unless there are 

exceptional circumstances, these will not be authorised. 

Thank you for your support with this. 
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Art Morning 

This week, we had a whole school art morning where the children created beautiful artwork linked 

to our school vision, ‘Let Your Light Shine’. 
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St George’s Pre-School 
 

The pre-school children have been learning about Fireworks, how to stay safe and what to do if they 

find them too loud.  The children decorated some chocolate fingers with sprinkles to make an edible 

sparkler.  They have enjoyed exploring the play equipment on the school field, climbing, and trying 

hard to achieve their own goals.   

Over the summer in the pre-school garden, we grew a pumpkin; the children loved exploring the 

pumpkin by tapping pins into it and stretching elastic bands over the pins, we then cut the pumpkin 

open so the children could explore the seeds and pulp.   

Our story of the week was Goldilocks and the three bears they have done amazingly at learning the 

story and knowing what happens next. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need Day (non-uniform – minimum £1 donation) 

Friday 17th November – After school bake sale by the School Council for Ferne Animal 

Sanctuary 

Monday 20th November from 3.20pm-6.00pm – Parent’s meetings – ALL CLASSES 

Tuesday 21st November from 3.20pm-6.00pm – Parent’s meetings – OAK & SPROUT CLASS 

Thursday 23rd November from 3.20pm-5.00pm – Parent’s meetings – SAPLING CLASS ONLY 

Friday 24th November from 9.30am-10.30am – Parent’s Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 28th November at 2.40pm – Christingle Service in the church 

Friday 1st December at 8.30am – Outcome Morning 

Monday 4th December at 8.45am – Volunteers needed please to erect the stage in the church 

Thursday 7th December – Save the Children Christmas Jumper day (minimum £1 donation) 

Thursday 7th December at 10.30am – Sprout Class Nativity dress rehearsal in the church 

Thursday 7th December – School Christmas Lunch at the Village Hall 

Thursday 7th December at 6pm – Sprout Class Nativity Performance in the church 

Monday 11th December – Well-Being Day (please send your child into school in P.E kits even if it 

is not their P.E Day) 

Tuesday 12th December – Whole School trip to the Pantomime in Yeovil 

Wednesday 13th December at 6pm – Sapling and Oak Class Carol Service in the church 

Friday 15th December – LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Spring Term (First Half) 2024 

Wednesday 3rd January – FIRST DAY OF TERM 

 

 

Please remember, every Friday morning you are welcome to come in to 

read with your child from 8.30am. 
 

 

 


